
From The ICSD Transportation Department

2015 – 2016 Cold Weather  
Advisory Procedures
To protect students in severe cold weather  
(wind chill of zero or colder), the Transportation  
Department will follow the procedures below:

• 	Bus drivers will give students extra time to get to the bus. 
Students who can see the bus stop from their house can stay 
inside until they see the bus approaching.

• 	Drivers must make all stops even if students who are usually 
waiting at the road are not out.

In addition, additional stops will be made so students who  
typically walk to school can ride a bus that morning:

•	 High School and Boynton buses will make additional stops 
downtown at approximately 8:35 a.m. (Tompkins Co.  
Library, Southside Center, 3rd and Hancock).  
(Routes 34, 49, and 70)

•	 Dewitt buses will make stops at Salem and Birchwood Dr.  
        North, and Winston Court and the Walkway, at  
         approximately 8:45 a.m. (Route 56) Due to these  
            measures we anticipate that many secondary buses  
               will run a few minutes later than normal that  
                               morning.

				                      For up-to-date weather advisories  
                                including school closing and delays,  
                              visit the ICSD website (http://www. 
				       ithacacityschools.org) or IthacaNet  
                        (http://www.ithacanet.org/closings.shtml)


